
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

YEAR 3 and 4 

CURIOSITY CAFÉS 

We have managed to squeeze some Year 3 and 4 Curiosity Cafes in to 

this short half term.  These are the dates for your diaries: 

 

Class3/4T    Monday 16
th

 March 2015 at 1.30pm 

Class 3H  Tuesday 17
th

 March 2015 at 9am 

Class 4CH  Tuesday 17
th

 March 2015 at 1.30pm 

Class 4M  Wednesday 18
th

 March 2015 at 9am 

Class  3W  Thursday 19
th

 March 2015 at 9am 

 

Curiosity Cafés are classroom sessions in which you and your child get to work 

together, usually to make something, which connects with a book that we have 

heard read.  These are very similar to the Reading Café sessions that the Infant 

School hold.  Children very much enjoy working with someone from their 

family.  The session also provides you or someone from your family, the 

opportunity to experience your child’s classroom. 

We very much hope that you or someone from your family will be able to join 

your child in their class session.  Younger siblings are welcome if you are 

unable to find childcare and your child will manage being in the classroom. 

Children will be inviting you themselves nearer to the time, but we wanted to 

give you as much notice as possible, as we recognise that being able to come 

to these sessions is not always easy.   

If you have any queries/concerns please do not hesitate to contact your child’s 

class teacher or Dawn Fairbrother. 

We look forward to welcoming you in to class. 

 

Year 3 and 4 Class Teachers 


